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Company: Minnesota Power  

 

Docket No. E015/TL-13-805                                   

 

In the Matter of the Minnesota Power Route Permit Application for the 

Canisteo HVTL Project in Itasca County 

 

Issue(s): What action should the Commission take regarding route alternatives to be 

evaluated in the environmental assessment?  

 

   

Staff:  Michael Kaluzniak | 651-201-2257 | mike.kaluzniak@state.mn.us  
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Relevant Documents 

 

Application  .............................................................................................................. October 9, 2013 

Minnesota Department of Natural Resources Comments (2 parts)  ........................ January 3, 2014 

Minnesota Department of Transportation Comments ............................................. January 3, 2014 

Department of Commerce EERA Comments from Scoping Meeting   ................... January 3, 2014 

Department of Commerce EERA Memo  ...............................................................  January 7, 2014 
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The attached materials are work papers of the Commission Staff. They are intended for use by the Public 

Utilities Commission and are based upon information already in the record unless otherwise noted. 

 

This document can be made available in alternative formats (e.g., large print or audio) by calling 

651-296-0406 (voice). Persons with hearing loss or speech disabilities may call us through their preferred 

Telecommunications Relay Service. 
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